
Tell all your friends, and bring your family 
to support  

 
C.V. High School’s  

   INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC 
program! 

 
 

Come to C.V. I. M.’s MUSICAL DINING NIGHT 
 

THURSDAY, February 15th 
at 

         Los Gringos Rapido   
(3231 Foothill Blvd., next to Vons) 

  

anytime between 11:00 AM and 9:00 PM.!!  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

(dine in or take out) 
 (Call in your order ahead of time: 818-248-2850) 

 
IMPORTANT:  BE SURE to 

MENTION “C.V. MUSIC” or “FUNDRAISER” 
when you pay!! 

 CV Instrumental Music will receive 15% of your bill. 
 

Thank you for supporting  
C.V. Instrumental Music! 


